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October, 2015 

 

To, 

Editorial Coordinator, 

Journal of Pregnancy and Child Health, 

ISSN: 2376-127X 

 

Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Journal of Pregnancy and Child 

Health 

 

Dear Journal Coordinator, 

 

I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Journal 

of Pregnancy and Child Health, a renowned periodical in Pregnancy and allowing the journal to 

display my affiliation details at journal’s website. 

 

I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of 

journal in favoring the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research 

community. 

 

Best wishes, 

Regards, 

 

Name:  Dorothy Hawthorne-Burdine 

Designation: 

Current Affiliation:   

Board Member of ABNF, 2014-2016, 

School of Nursing, Doctoral (PhD) Faculty 

Walden University 

Country:  USA 

Contact Email:  

dorothy.hawthorne@waldenu.edu or 

drthyhwthrn@aol.com  

Contact Number:  319-400-3803 
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Hi Alice,  

Please see the attached document.  Please let me know if more is required. 

 

Thanks - Dorothy 

Dorothy Hawthorne-Burdine, RN, PhD 

Board Member of ABNF, 2014-2016 

http://www.abnf.net/officers-1.html 

 

Mobile:  319-400-3803 

Skype:   dorothyhb1  

Email:   drthyhwthrn@aol.com  

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Journal of Pregnancy & Child Health <editor.jpch@omicsinc.com> 

To: 'Dorothy Hawthorne' <drthyhwthrn@aol.com> 

Sent: Wed, Oct 14, 2015 9:08 am 

Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Journal of Pregnancy and Child 

Health 

Dear Doctor, 

 As you are our Editorial Board member, I request you to kindly fill the attached letter and send 

me, to display in our home page 

Please feel free to contact me for further details 

  

Warm regards, 

Alice Jones 

http://www.abnf.net/officers-1.html
mailto:drthyhwthrn@aol.com
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